
Skip the Plastic Norwalk is seeking donations of REUSABLE shopping bags for use by Norwalk 
food pantries and those in need as the city seeks to reduce its use of single-use plastics.  Bags 
should be clean, in good condition, reusable and suitable for groceries.  Also, if you are making a 
donation of food to a food pantry, please consider delivering your groceries to the pantry in reusable 
shopping bags.  

Donations of reusable shopping bags can be dropped off to these locations:
East Norwalk Association Library, 51 Van Zant Street
Norwalk City Hall, 125 East Avenue
Norwalk Public Library, 1 Belden Avenue
Open Door Shelter, 4 Merritt Street
Person to Person, 76 South Main Street
REI, 189 Connecticut Avenue
Rowayton Library, 33 Highland Avenue
Rowayton United Methodist Church, 5 Pennoyer Street
Salvation Army, 14 Byington Place
ShopRite of Norwalk, 360 Connecticut Avenue
South Norwalk Public Library, 10 Washington Street
Stop & Shop, 385 Connecticut Avenue
Stop & Shop, 380 Main Avenue
Temple Shalom, 259 Richards Avenue
United Church of Rowayton, 210 Rowayton Ave

If you would like to make a financial contribution toward the purchase of reusable bags for those in 
need, please contact us here.  Thank you for your donation and for your support of reusable, sus-
tainable products. 

Questions?  Want to get involved?  Contact us here
Visit skiptheplasticnorwalk.org for more information.  Follow us on Facebook and Instagram
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